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May 16, 2019 
 
Mark Duebner, Director 
City of Dallas, Dept. of Aviation 
7555 Lemmon Avenue 
Dallas, Texas  75209 
 
Subject: Environmental Assessment for Reconstruction of Runway 13R-31L and Associated 
Improvements, Dallas Love Field, Dallas, TX 
 
Dear Mr. Duebner, 
 
Enclosed please find a copy of the completed environmental Finding of No Significant Impact 
(FONSI) for the proposed Reconstruction of Runway 13R-31L, Dallas Love Field, Dallas, TX. 
The FONSI should be attached to the Final Environmental Assessment (FEA) to form the 
completed FONSI. 
 
If the City of Dallas intends to follow through with the project as planned, you are requested to 
announce the availability of the FONSI by way of legal notice or other suitable announcement. 
The Notice of Availability that was submitted to the FAA would accomplish this task. 
 
Please provide our office a copy of the notice after publication in at least one newspaper of 
general circulation for the project area. The Federal signature page has been attached to the FEA, 
making it a Federal document.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you need any additional assistance, feel free to 
contact this office. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John MacFarlane 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Texas Airports District Office 
 


